
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: March 31, 2023 
 
To: Education Superintendents, Principals, Teachers, Guidance 

Counselors School Boards  

RE: Request for Excuse Absence Pathfinder Bible Experience (PBE) Attendees  

Dear Educators,  

Thousands of young people from around the world are preparing to attend 
the Seventh-day Adventist Church’s Pathfinder Bible Experience (PBE)) 
which will convene April 21- 22, 2023, at the Florida state Fairgrounds, 4800 
US-301, Tampa, FL 33610 

We are appealing for your help by granting an excused absence in order for your students to attend this 
unique experience. It is understood that students are responsible for all missed assignments. Historically, 
school districts and universities across the country and abroad have been very understanding and 
cooperative in assisting PBE participants who represent their communities/institutions.  

We trust that this conference will serve as an exceptional opportunity for building character in students as 
well as modeling how to address the needs of their community through leadership and service. In order to 
create a model for youth to claim their cities, we need your students to attend and participate in every 
aspect of Pathfinder Bible Experience.  

Please grant the bearer of this letter an opportunity to be a part of this once in a lifetime experience. If 
additional information is needed, I can be reached at 443-391-7200  or by email to 
armandomiranda@nadadventist.org For a glimpse of this event, visit our website at nadpbe.org or at 
facebook.com/NADPathfinders 

Regards,  

 
Armando Miranda Jr.  
Associate Director/Pathfinder Director  
North American Division of Seventh Day Adventists 
Youth Ministries  
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